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good news. We are also

excited to share the success of our home church
by hosting a youth camp. I believe that there were one hundred and sixty
youth that joined that event. A lot of visitors also joined and heard the
Gospel. We thanked the Lord for letting us be a part of it in some ways.
We just want to let you know that through your prayers and financial
support to us, you also became a part of the success of this event,
especially for those souls that got saved and surrendered their lives to the
full-time ministry. It really has a big impact on the youth, and that’s why
we need your prayers.

As we give you an update about our deputation, we are so excited to share
God’s faithfulness and goodness to us. God gave us additional churches
and individuals to be our partners in the ministry. We are currently at
43% of our goal for monthly support and only praying for $8,000 more to
complete the fund for the church van. If God is willing, we are praying to
extend our visa until September because it will be a big help to us on
deputation, and whether we reach our goal or not until September, we are
still going back to the mission field in the Philippines and following our
calling to God. We are really excited to be back there and be an
encouragement to the people in Pangasinan, Philippines. We always need
your prayers, so please keep praying for us as we travel and raise support
from different churches and individuals.

We want to thank you again for your unwavering love, prayers, and
financial support. We sincerely appreciate these and assure you that you
will all always be in our prayers. I pray that the Lord would continue to
meet all of your needs and use you as encouragement for the church.

May God bless you all abundantly!

Your missionary to the Philippines,
Joshua and Zyra Tamayo
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